M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
January 30, 2017
RE:

Gasoline and Diesel Bid
The Gasoline and Diesel Fuel Bid was opened on January 24, 2017 at 10:15 A.M. Cindy Densler and I conducted the opening with one vendor representatives present. Four sealed bids were received.

The lowest bid was received from Lykins Oil.

I recommend the bid for gasoline and diesel fuel be awarded to Lykins Oil for the period of March 1, 2017 through February 28, 2018 with two renewal options.

